



NEWSLETTER ISSUE Term 1 Week 4 20th Feb 2024





We Acknowledge the Wadawurrung People as the Traditional Owners of the Land, Waterways and Skies. We pay our respects to their Elders, past, present and emerging. We also Acknowledge all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people who are part of our Drysdale Primary School Community









Welcome

Welcome back to Outside School Hours Care at Drysdale Primary School for 2024.

Our summer school holiday program was very busy, with lots of amazing activities on offer. We had lots of fun and adventures, before school had even started for the year.

Since school has started the fun has continued. We had our Assessment and Rating inspection from the government in week two. Big thanks to all of the children who were there that night, who were perfectly behaved. The children have been enjoying using all of our new toys and equipment, and getting to experience some new and exciting things.

During terms 1 and 4 children need to bring their hats to OSHC, however we understand that some teachers ask that children's hats stay at school. Could parents please ensure that if your child isn't allowed to bring thier hats to OSHC, could a spare, sun smart hat please be put in thier bags so they can enjoy the sunshine while at After School Care. It does not have to be a school branded hat, an old day care hat is ideal. Your support in this matter is greatly appreciated.



Lego Constructions

